
MATH 11012 Gateway Exam Rules

1. The first gateway exam will be given Wednesday, October 9, 2013, from 10:45am–11:15am.

It will consist of 20 problems chosen from 145 differentiation problems given in the handout.

The exam will be graded on a right or wrong basis; no partial credit will be given. (However,

you are not required to simplify the derivative, except for coefficients and exponents.) Keep in

mind that something as minor as a missing parenthesis will cause the problem to be marked

wrong. The 20 problems will be chosen in the following manner:

Section 1: 4 problems

Section 2: 3 problems

Section 3: 3 problems

Section 4: 3 problems

Section 5: 3 problems

Section 6: 2 problems

Section 7: 2 problems

2. If you are not satisfied with your score on the first gateway exam, you can retake the exam

four more times. Your best score out of the five gateway attempts will then be taken. Hence,

it is to your advantage to take the gateway as many times as you can. Note that the gateway

exam is worth 120 points.

3. Beginning Monday, October 14, gateway exams retakes will be given outside of class. (See the

gateway exam schedule.) Simply pick a day and time that you would like to take the exam

and email me at bosikiew@kent.edu. Keep in mind that all gateway exams have a time limit

of 30 minutes. (Note: Times may be altered do to unforseen meetings.)

4. You may only take one gateway exam per day, and only two per week.

5. Make-up exams will not be given for the gateway.

6. The last day that the gateway will be administered is Thursday, October 24, 2013.


